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December 12, 2004
Dear Technical Documentation Manager:
As Darrel Schultz’ former manager and long-time colleague, I am pleased to have the opportunity to recommend him for a position within your organization.

Darrel was highly successful as a Senior Technical Writer at J.D.Edwards. His ability to come up to speed quickly on new software products, along with his superior writing skills, strong technical skills, and ability to work well with subject matter experts, software engineers, and others placed him among the company’s top performers.

Darrel’s passionate commitment to quality transitioned into the role of Editor on our Quality Services team. As a key member of my team and our most skilled editor, Darrel instilled a strong sense of teamwork among his colleagues and successfully collaborated with writers and translators to create quality documentation and training materials. Additionally, Darrel was actively involved in developing and implementing our corporate style guidelines, which led to a significant decrease in technical errors and reduced costs for translation and production.

Darrel is the consummate professional. As our team endured reductions in force and dramatic changes in direction as a result of the acquisition of J.D. Edwards by PeopleSoft, I relied on Darrel’s positive attitude, flexibility, adaptability, and professionalism to help his colleagues adjust to new tools and processes. 

I strongly and enthusiastically recommend Darrel for any writing or editing role that requires the ability to produce exceptional documentation and training materials. I am happy to provide additional information, so please let me know how I can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,
Katy Campion

Katy Campion

Former Manager, J.D. Edwards/PeopleSoft, Inc.

303-334-1623 (work)

303-805-0821 (home)

